## Submit Online at http://bit.ly/bbp-cc-forms





The Bounce Back Philly (BBP) Program at the Philadelphia Department of Public Health is here to help you find resources and connect you to support services so that you can safely separate from your friends and family when you have or have been exposed to COVID-19. If you or a household member is unable to isolate or quarantine at home, our temporary housing hotel in Center City provides Philly residents with a safe and comfortable place to do so.

As a part of our efforts to keep residents engaged, we publish a newsletter with COVID-19 related stories from our community. That's where you come in. Sharing experiences with others can create a sense of community and let people know they are not alone. If you would like to share your COVID-19 story, please answer the questions below:

- 1. Name or made up name (alias) to use in the Newsletter:
- 2. Email Address:

Note: Your email will not be shared with anyone outside of this project. We will only use it to contact you if we have questions about your story.

- 3. Where did you hear about us?
- 4. Title of your Story Submission:
- 5. In 250 words or less (half page), please share your experience with the COVID-19 pandemic. Some examples are: your vaccination story, how you handled having COVID-19, what safely separating was like for you, some difficulties you experienced, how you handled them, and what kept you going.

6. Would you like us to notify you if your story has been selected?